COUNTYOF ALLEGHENY

COUNTY EXECUTIVE

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

August 10, 2022

CERTIFIED MAIL - 9489 0090 0027 6045 1973 67

ICB Acquisitions, LLC d/b/a Pittsburgh Brewing Company
3340 Liberty Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15201

RE: Notice of Violation # 220802 - Violations of Article XXI (“Air Pollution Control”)
at property 150 Ferry Street, Creighton, PA 15030.

Dear Sir or Madam,

On June 29, 2021, the Allegheny County Health Department (ACHD) received a complaint
regarding fugitive emissions for 150 Ferry Street, Creighton, PA 15030. On June 29, 2021,
ACHD representatives met with Pittsburgh Brewing Company representatives at 150 Ferry
Street, Creighton, PA 15030 to perform an inspection. There was no active blasting occurring
during the inspection. Previously blasted and painted metal beams were observed. A pallet of
abrasive blasting sand and blasting pot were observed during the inspection. Pittsburgh Brewing
Company did not hold an ACHD permit or submit a notification at the time of the inspection.
Pittsburgh Brewing Company representatives voluntarily stopped work. On July 1, 2021,
Pittsburgh Brewing Company responded to the inspection by sending in an abrasive blasting
notification with all required documentation. ACHD approved the abrasive blasting notification.

Please allow this correspondence to serve as notice to Pittsburgh Brewing Company of the
following violation (s) of the Allegheny County Health Department Rules and Regulations,
Acrticle XXI (*Air Pollution Control”):

a. Article XXI § 2105.51.a: Failure to submit an Abrasive Blasting Notification Form
prior to abrasive blasting work starting on a project which has a total area greater
than 1,000 square feet.

DEBRA BOGEN, MD, DIRECTOR
ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT
AIR QUALITY PROGRAM
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This Notice of Violation is neither an order nor any other final action of the Allegheny
County Health Department. It neither imposes nor waives any enforcement action available
to the Department under any of its statutes. If the ACHD determines that an enforcement
action is appropriate, you will be notified of the action. Please be aware that any violation
of the Article XXI regulations subjects a person to a variety of enforcement actions, including
a civil penalty of up to $25,000 per violation per day.

The Allegheny County Health Department has determined that no further action is required. If you
believe any of the facts in this Notice of Violation are in error, you may submit information to
achdasbestos@alleghenycounty.us. The ACHD will consider new information you submit and
take appropriate action. Thank you for your anticipated prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
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Dean DeLuca, Program Manager
Air Quality Program

cc: Cali Feeney, AQ Administrator, Air Quality Program
File





